
Student Services

Scheduling for 2021-2022 School year

Scheduling season is upon us!  The School Counselors will be or have already joined into
classes with your child to review the process and how to make their selections through the
Student/Parent Portal.  Student portals will be open at designated times for your child to view
their recommendations made by their current teachers and make their course request
selections.  Below is some information regarding scheduling dates.

Grade Level Student Portal Open Classroom visits

Sophomores completed completed

Juniors March 2-7 March 2-5

Freshman March 18-23 March 18-19

Attention Juniors!

In order for a student to be accepted into most colleges, it is necessary to take either the SAT or
the ACT exam.  It is recommended that each student take the SAT at least twice and the ACT
once.  Students normally take the SAT/ACT in the spring of Junior year and/or the fall of their
Senior year.  You can go to www.collegeboard.org to register for the SAT and www.act.org to
register for the ACT.  Please see the following chart for administration dates and registration
deadlines.

SAT ACT

Test Date Registration Deadline Test Date Registration Deadline

May 8, 2021 April 8, 2021 April 17, 2021 March 12, 2021

June 5, 2021 May 6, 2021 June 12, 2021 May 7, 2021

**West Seneca Community Education offers SAT/ACT preparation, go to the district website for
additional information.**Check out www.khanacademy.org for free SAT preparation.

College Fair Opportunity
Although the Buffalo College Fair was cancelled, students can still connect with colleges. See
below for a link to virtual fair dates and times to find important information to help in the college
search process.

https://www.collegefairguide.com/buffalo-national-college-fair

Thank you!  Your School Counselors,

Kelly Page (kpage@wscschools.org)  Jill Smilinich (jsmilinich@wscschools.org) Susie Clar (sclar@wscschools.org)
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